

CONTRA COSTA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

MARC L. SHORR
CHIEF INFORMATION OFFICER

JENNIFER S. HOPKINS
ASSISTANT CHIEF INFORMATION OFFICER

30 Douglas Drive Martinez, CA 94553

TO: Contra Costa County All Staff

FROM: Marc Shorr, ChiefInformation Officer

Jennifer S. Hopkins, Assistant Chief Information Officer (f44.—

DATE: May 27, 2020

SUBJECT: Spam/Spoof Emails-URGENT

Please be advised that "Spam/Spoof' emails are being sent to County staff that appear to be from County emails. Before responding to any email, please verify the email address matches the sender. Please see the example "Spoof' email below:

From:
Sent:
Twi, David <kkjdssgf@gmail.com>
Sent:
Wednesday, May 2 7, 2020 9:5 7 AM
Paul Reyes

To:
Example of incorrect email
attached to County emplOfee name.

Please do not respond or click any links. Do IT is blocking the sender of these emails and reaching out to Google as they are coming from Gmail accounts.

Please report "Spam/Spoof' emails to the DoIT Helpdesk immediately, at doit_helpdesk@doit.cccounty.us and then delete. You can also contact the DoIT Helpdesk if you need further assistance in this process.

Thank you,

Office of the CIO